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Van:

Aan: @vionfood.com”

Cc:

Onderwerp: Scan of letter about veterinary certification of pork meat exported from the Netherlands to-

Datum: dinsdag 27 november 2018 11:29:55

Bijlagen: me&mmm@.fmm.ﬂLm_ﬂ
— ]

With this email we would like to announce the delivery of a letter written by the Deputy Chief
Veterinary Officer of the Netherlands concerning above-mentioned subject, see enclosure.

The original letter has been sent to you by mail.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact| 10.2.€ ,, copied within this email.
Kind regards,

Ministry of Agriculture, Nature and Food Quality

Animal Supply Chain and Animal Welfare Department
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Ministerie van Landbouw,
Natuur en Voedselkwaliteit 34a

> Retouradres Postbus 20401 2500 EK Den Haag
Directoraat-generaal Agro
Directie Dierlijke Agroketens en
Dierenwelzijn

Bezoekadres
Bezuidenhoutseweg 73
| 00 roup 2594 AC Den Haag

Boseind 15 Postadres
5281 RM, Boxtel Postbus 20401
2500 EK Den Haag

Overheidsidentificatienr
00000001858272854000

T 070 379 8911 (algemeen)
F 070 378 6100 (algemeen)
www.rijksoverheid.nl/Inv

Behandeld door

17 NOV 2018

Datum -
Betreft veterinary certification of pork meat exported from The Netherlands to wﬁ

Ons kenmerk

DGA-DAD / 18298802

Thank you for informing me about the commercial activities that the Vion Food Bijlage(n)
Group is currently developing to start up export of pork meat from the

Netherlands to -

With this letter I confirm to the Vion Food Group that the competent authority, the
Netherlands Food and Consumer Product Safety Authority (NVWA) is currently
reviewing the possibility to implement veterinary certification to using the
Veterinary certificate form No 23 approved by the Decision of the Commission of
the Customs Union No 607 dated 07.04.2011 as revised in the Decision of the
Collegium of the Eurasian Economic Commission No 161 dated 08.12.2015.

As soon as NVWA has concluded the evaluations and considerations on the
implementation of this veterinary certificate, the Ministry of Agriculture, Nature
and Food Quality will forward for approval on CVO level the Netherlands specimen
of the Veterinary certificate form No 23.

The Vion Food Group should consider this letter as a formal confirmation that the
Netherlands is intending to use the Veterinary Certificate form No 23 for the
export of pork meat from the Netherlands to -
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